North Hill Estates Civic Club
Minutes for Meeting
June 7, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by President Mike Kiger at Spring Baptist Church. The sign
in sheet for attendees and guests is attached.

Guest speakers Attorney Tom Garth and Harris County Sheriff’s Department Sergeant Scholwinski were
introduced. Questions that had previously been submitted were directed to Mr. Garth and Sgt.
Scholwinski as applicable. List of questions is attached.

The minutes were reviewed by the board and a motion to accept the minutes from the April 19, 2018
meeting was made by Peggy Porter, Pam Kimbrough seconded. The minutes were accepted by vote.

The Treasurer’s reports were reviewed, a motion was made by Mark Wells and seconded by Peggy
Porter to accept the reports (attached). The reports were accepted by vote.

Due to the time spent on questions with the guest speakers there were no committee reports.

A vote taken by email on May 23, 2018 for a motion made by Mark Wells and a second by Susie Paddack
to pay for the ladies luncheon on May 24, 2018 as it was their 20 year anniversary was ratified.

A motion was made by Mark Wells and seconded by Pam Kimbrough to reimburse Chris Paddack in the
amount of $438.05 for graffiti removal supplies. Motion passed.

Mike Kiger reported that there are two open work orders with Harris County. The first is to install more
speed limit signs and the second it for maintenance on the bridge on East North Hill Drive.

Mike Kiger reports that Eagle Management will be installing the blue fire hydrant markers on the newly
paved streets.

The meeting was opened for public comment. Residents had questions regarding the bridge
maintenance, security steps homeowners can take, how to get security patrol back in discussion, traffic
concerns and the trash company.

The next meeting will be 7:00 p.m. on August 9, 2018 at Spring Baptist Church.

There being no further business, a motion was made by Mark Wells and seconded by Jenny Phillips to
adjourn the meeting. The motion passed and the meeting adjourned.

These minutes are respectfully submitted by Susie Paddack, Secretary.



